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10/22 & 10/23 Parent/Teacher 

Conferences 

1:00pm Dismissal-BASC to 5:30pm 

10/24/15—Family Service Day 

10/24/15—Haunted House—6:00pm 

to 9:00pm 

10/27/15—Spirit Shirt Day 

10/28/15—Mass 8:30am 

10/30/15—Trunk or Treat 

5:30pm lower parking lot 

10/30/15—Middle School 

Dance—7:00pm to 9:00pm 

11/01/15—All Saints Day 

11/02/15—All Souls Day 

11/02/15—Mass @ 8:30am 

11/11/15—NO SCHOOL-VETERANS DAY 

11/12/15—Mass @ 8:30am 

11/16/15—1:00PM DISMISSAL—FACULTY 

INSERVICE DAY 

11/16/15—Progress Checks Home Today 
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St. John the Baptist Catholic School Newsletter 

† Mass Schedule †  

 Saturday Evening 5:30pm 

 Sundays 7:00am, 8:30am, 11:30am & 5:30pm 

 Weekdays 

 Monday—8:30am 

 Tuesday—6:15am & 8:30am 

 Wednesday—8:30am & 6:30pm 

 Thursday—8:30am & 6:30pm 

 Friday—8:30am 

 Holy Days 6:00am, 8:30am & 6:30pm 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

 Wednesday  5:30pm—6:20pm Thursday 5:30pm-6:20pm 

 Saturday 3:30pm—5:00pm   (Other times by request) 

 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Monday—Thursday 9:00am—6:00pm Friday 9:00am—noon 

First Friday 9:00am-9:00pm First Saturday 9:00am—10:00am 

SCHOOL SERVICE PROJECT 

SAVE THE DATE – OCTOBER 24, 2015 
October 24th is the date for the school-wide Fall service 

project.  We will be working on the playground and flower 

beds around the school.  More information will follow, so 

please watch for it in the upcoming folders.     

St. John’s School Board   

NJHS Meeting:  NJHS will meet Friday, October 28th. 

Please make every effort to attend. We will be discussing 

our group service project, Operation Christmas Child. 

Students may be picked up by the front doors of the school 

at 3:30. Any student not picked up by 3:40 will be sent to 

aftercare. 

Mrs. Sloan 

CONGRATULATIONS MATH TEAM! Our Math Teams participated in the first tournament of the year on the first Saturday 

of Fall Break at Cedar Ridge Middle School.  We had a three person 7th grade team (teams normally consist of four people) 

and a one-person 6th grade team.  In our division, St. John’s brought home the 3rd place 7th grade team trophy and the 4th 

place 6th grade team trophy. In individual awards, 7th grader Brannan Scott won 8th place and 6th grader Nicholas Schovel 

won 7th place. We are so proud of you!  Keep Ciphering! 

Help Wanted - SCRIP Call to Action! 

Help prevent our children from having to sell magazines, wrapping paper, cookie dough, and more! Your 

participation in the SCRIP program greatly benefits our school by providing the core income of the PTO 

budget. Even purchasing a $100 Publix card with a 2.5% rebate once a week for 40 weeks will earn 

$100 for our school. With 300 families participating, that can earn $30,000! "It's no big thing, but you 

make big things out of little things sometimes." ~ Robert Duvall 

Current bonus rebates include: Aeropostale 12%; Boscov's 10%; California Pizza Kitchen 13%. 

Upcoming bonuses: GLSC Anniversary Celebration runs from October 24 - 31. For eight days, they will be offering a new set of 24-hour bo-

nuses from favorite retailers each day. Check out details at www.shopwithscrip.com. Remember, your purchase of the special each day will 

earn you another entry in the October family participation raffle.  

Questions?  Email sjscrip@gmail.com 
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The first Box Tops Classroom Collection Competition has ended and with 1477 Box Tops collected, Mrs. Bishop’s 8th 

grade class finished in first place! Miss Omenski’s Kindergarten class finished in 2nd place with 1251 Box Tops and 

Mrs. Martin’s 1st grade class finished in 3rd place with 1166 Box Tops. Congratulations! 

 

Our 2nd Box Tops Classroom Collection Competition has begun so keep up the great work collecting!  

Red Ribbon Week 2015 

Theme: i love my DRUG FREE Selfie! 

Healthy lifestyle trivia ALL week in the morning on the intercom!  

The class that emails Ms. Tippit FIRST with the correct answer will be the trivia winner for the day!! 

Healthy selfie slides ALL week on TV’s. Classes create a minimum of one slide for the TV’s to promote being 

healthy and/or drug free! 

 

Monday, Oct 26th: Wear RED day (Out of uniform) 
 

Tuesday, Oct 27th: Selfie Red Carpet AND Spirit shirt day.  Classes take pictures on the RRW Red 

Carpet will scroll during lunch on Wed in the cafeteria. 
 

Wednesday, Oct 28th: #hashtagday, Cross grade PE activity, Class Selfie Red Carpet display during 

lunch.  
 

Thursday, Oct 29th: mySELFIE in the future (Out of Uniform)-students dress as what they want to be 

in the future AND Announce Winners of Teachers Selfie Contest: 

 Funniest 

 Most Creative 

 Most Likely to Follow 

Most Likely to be InstaFAMOUS!! 
 

Friday, Oct 30th: CRAZY BLACK AND ORANGE Day! For $1 students, faculty, and staff can wear as 

much black and orange as possible! Teachers collect money in homeroom. #iwhipdrugs (1-5 SURPRISE 

activity!) 

MIDDLE SCHOOL MATH NEWS: 
Math Online 

The middle school math teachers are pleased to announce that we now have two new features to assist our students.  The first is IXL, an 

online program students may use to further their understanding and mastery of a wide variety of math concepts. All students have been 

issued usernames and passwords.   

Tutoring Now Available 

The second is the introduction of math tutoring, which will be available to middle school students Monday and Wednesday afternoons from 

3:00-3:30pm with one or two of our math teachers.  Parents will need to email Mrs. Sloan at dsloan@stjohnb.com with the student’s name, 

grade, topic to be covered, and whether the students will go to aftercare or the front of the school at 3:30pm. Please send the email by 7am 

of the day you want your child to attend.  Students not picked up by 3:35pm will be sent to aftercare. 

 

Thanks you. 

 

Mrs. Sloan 

Mrs. McInnish 

Mrs. Fulks 
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